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Joanne Mullineux
Headteacher

Lynne Ledgard
Deputy Headteacher



Dear Parents and Carers

As the last few days of the Summer Term approach I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support once again this year. I have been delighted to return to school for these last few weeks following the birth of my daughter Millie-Rose and see the children so happy and settled. Thank you all for your kind well wishes and the warm welcome back.

It is with great pleasure that I would also like to announce that following our recruitment process, Mrs Ledgard has been successful and appointed as the permanent Deputy Headteacher of Green Lane School. A very well deserved appointment. I look forward to our continued work together to ensure the best and highest standards for all of our staff, children and families. 

We also look forward to seeing some of our staff develop further in their careers. Miss L White and Mrs Dumican will begin roles in our Family Support and Safeguarding team in school. Mrs Sutcliffe, who has spent many successful years supporting our children and families as part of that team, will be moving into the Speech and Language team. She will work alongside Mrs Clarke and Mrs Verdin to deliver our Speech and Language Programmes. We wish them all well in their new roles. 

It is also the time of year when some staff move on to further their careers and to embark on new challenges. We are saddened that this term we say goodbye to one of our longest serving teachers and senior staff, Mrs McLoughlin. She has been an outstanding member of the team and has been involved in many of our school’s successes and developments. She has had a tremendous impact on our children and families over her 18 years at GLS, as well as being instrumental in helping to support and guide our Early Career Teachers. She will be missed by many. We wish her well for the future and would like to thank her for everything she has done over the years.

We also say goodbye to Mrs Orange who has been with us for a few years, spending time initially in our front office and then moving into one of our Family Support & Safeguarding roles. We would like to take this opportunity to thank her for her hard work and commitment to the school and we wish her well in the future. 

Miss Blackley will also be leaving us to take up a post in Dubai. She has been with us for a few years, teaching a variety of classes across school. We thank her for everything she has done for the children and wish her well in her new post.

Miss Haworth will also be leaving us this week. She has been covering in Badger Class whilst Ms K White has been taking up the Acting Assistant Headteacher role to help cover my Maternity leave. We wish her all the best for the future and thank her for her work.

A reminder that school finishes for the Summer break on Wednesday 19th July, at the normal time. School will re-open for pupils on Tuesday 5th September. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a wonderful Summer. Myself and the team look forward to seeing you all, along with our new children and families, in September.

Yours Sincerely 
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Joanne Mullineux
Headteacher
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